
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
From 5/5/2025 to 5/28/2025, students from the York Region District School Board (YRDSB) currently in Grades 8 
to 11 are invited to participate in the York Region Presidents' Council (YRPC) Elections. 
 
As part of the nomination process, students must provide their name, a photo of themselves, and a 250 word 
written response introducing their goals for YRPC.  The nominated student’s name, photo, and written response 
will be made available to all students of the YRDSB on the YRPC elections website to inform their selection for 
YRPC membership.  All eligible voting students in the YRDSB can view this website. 
 
Personal information on this form is collected under the authority of the Education Act, R.S.O. 1990, c. E.2, and 
will be used for the purposes identified above. For questions or concerns about this collection and use, please 
contact yrpc@yrdsb.ca  
 
Please visit the York Region Presidents' Council (YRPC) site for more information. 

 
Consent – Parent/Legal Guardian 

I, being the parent/legal guardian of the student named below, have read and understand the information 
provided on this form. 
 
☐   I consent to the collection of my child’s personal information and its subsequent use as described above. 
 

 
 

Name of Student (please print) 

 
 

Name of School (please print) 
 

 
Name of Parent/Guardian (please print) 

 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian 

 
 

Date 

mailto:yrpc@yrdsb.ca
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/board-trustees/student-trustees/york-region-presidents-council-yrpc
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